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October 13th 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Southwark Youth Parliament 

Thank you to all of you who voted for Tiago. We are very proud to let you know he was successfully 

elected on Wednesday. This in itself is a huge achievement and we are looking forward to sharing details 

of his work with the youth parliament over the coming months. You can find out more about the role of the 

Youth Parliament here: https://www.southwark.gov.uk/childcare-and-parenting/southwark-youth-

parliament  

School Photos 

Many of you have asked us how you can buy more photos. Our photographer will share more details with 

us and we will pass these on to you as soon as we can.  

World Mental Health Week 

It was good to see you last Tuesday for our Tea and Talk with Farzana.  

The pupils have been focusing on their wellbeing in our daily mindfulness sessions. Many are very skilled 

with their breathing exercises. 

We offered a Tea and Talk event for staff last Tuesday too and there has been mental health training for 

everyone every morning in our daily staff briefing.  

Don’t forget to check out our Top Tips booklet.   

The Top Tips for Mental Health booklet has lots of practical ideas. You can find it here: Top Mental 

Health Tips 

Meet the OT 

Don’t forget to let the office know if you are coming to meet Julia.   

Primary Families: Wednesday October 18th at 9.45 am 

Secondary Families: Wednesday November 1st at 9.15am 

Half Term 

There is one more week of school left before half term. All the students have made progress already and 

we are looking forward to sharing their Earwig records with you. Our focus subject this term has been 

PSHE. Do make sure you have given us your email address and registered for Earwig access to see your 

child’s learning in PSHE this term. 

Football Skills Workshop 

Our Key Stage 2 and Secondary school pupils will be enjoying a football skills workshop next 

Wednesday. Don’t forget to wear PE kit.   

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 
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